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 May 4, 2023 

     
It’s Time to Order Yearbooks 
2022-23 STM yearbooks can be ordered now until May 12. 
Each book is $25 with checks payable to St. Mary’s Grade 
School. Please complete the order form in the attachments 
and return it with your payment to the school office or to Mrs. 
DuBois by next Friday, May 12. Yearbooks will be delivered at 
the beginning of next school year.  

 
      

 

 
 

 

Upcoming 
Events 

May 5: Sch Bo State         
May 6: Track Sectionals 
May 10: Sports Awards 
Night at church at 6:00pm    
May 12 State Track        
May 17: Tentative Field 
Day                                     
May 19: End of Quarter  
Graduation – 7:00                 
May 26: Last day of school 
– 11:30 dismissal                       
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Lunch Menu (Subject to change)  
All lunches include milk  
 (May 8-12) 

Monday, May 8 – Pizza boat, carrots, fruit 
Tuesday, May 9 – Walking tacos, corn, fruit 
Wednesday, May 10 – Corn dog, fries, peas, fruit 
Thursday, May 11 – Biscuit & sausage gravy, hash browns, fruit 
Friday, May 12 – Grilled ham & cheese, chips, green beans, fruit 
(May 15-19) 

Monday, May 15 – Chicken sandwich, fries, corn, fruit 

Tuesday, May 16 – 8Th grade lunch – Pancakes, sausage, hash browns, ice cream 
Wednesday, May 17 –Field Day – Michael’s sub sandwich, chips 
Thursday, May 18 –Chicken fajitas, peas, fruit 
Friday, May 19 – Sloppy joes, fries, carrots, fruit 
 
Sports Update 
Track: Track season is winding down with sectionals this weekend at Eastside in E. 
Peoria. Good luck to all our runners, jumpers and throwers. 
Also a huge thank you to all our workers who worked both the 41st Annual Relays 
and Tazwood Conference Track meet. Events like this are not possible without the 
many who lend a hand. A special thanks to John Cummings who started our relays 
41 years ago and continues to work our meets and Gene Jones our stager, a Hall 
of Fame coach, who brings a wealth of knowledge in running our meets. Events 
like this brought in roughly $4000 for our athletic program. If you see these two 
around thank them and anyone else who worked thank them also. THANK YOU! 
Coaches needed for the 2023-24 school year! If you have an interest or know of 
someone interested in working with kids and watching them grow see Mrs. 
Cowling for all the details. Also, we are in need of a treasurer for St. Mary's 
Boosters. Talk with Mrs. Eckstein for all the details.  
 

Awards Night 
Hoping to see everyone Wed., May 10 at our awards night in the church starting at 
6:00 PM. Any student athlete who participated in a sport 4th - 8th will be recognized 
that evening. All are invited--- parents, siblings and grandparents. Our coaches will 
give a short recap of their season with special recognition to our graduating 8th 
graders. Also Riverview Grade School invites us to their Awards Banquet which will 
be held Mon., May 15 at the school. Get your reservations in to reserve your spot.  
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Old Settler's Days - SIGN UP!!!!  
The day you have all been waiting for is here!  The signups for working in the Old 
Settlers Food Tent from June 21-June 24 have gone live.  From now until the 
middle of June, we will be begging and pleading with all of you to step up to the 
plate and help make the 2023 food tent a great success for St. Mary’s School.  We 
need EVERYONE to play a role for the benefit of our school and our children.  We 
have lined up many key players already who have graciously said “yes” when 
asked.  Now it is time to fill in the rest.   
Below you will find links for SignUp Genius.  There is a link for each day.  Tuesday 
is for set up only.  Wednesday through Saturday have many openings for making 
pies in the morning and working in the tent during the day and evening.  Just click 
on the link below for the day you want to work, and sign up!  Signing up for 
multiple shifts is encouraged.  If you don’t like using SignUp Genius, please call or 
text Laura Tobben (309-256-8381) and she will be your personal sign-up assistant!  
Any questions or issues with the SignUp Genius please reach out.  Thank you in 
advance! 
Tuesday Tent Set Up: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4FA8AC22A7FF2-
tuesday1 
Wednesday Pie and Tent: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4FA8AC22A7FF2-wednesday2 
Thursday Pie and Tent: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4FA8AC22A7FF2-thursday2 
Friday Pie and Tent: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4FA8AC22A7FF2-
friday2 
Saturday Pie, Tent and Tear Down: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4FA8AC22A7FF2-saturday2 
 
 

 


